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MEDIA RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 
 
 
DATE:  November 8, 2019 
 
SUBJECT:  NW 68th St Closed till March to all Pedestrian and Vehicular Traffic  
 
CONTACT:  Chris Janigo, Senior Project Manager 

541-574-3376 
 
 
The City of Newport Public Works Department advises that NW 68th Street will remain closed 
through winter for the Agate Beach Wastewater Improvement Project. The road is designated to be 
back open to beach goers and non-residents in March 2020.  
 
Public safety is our primary concern. Please respect the construction area. We are sorry for this 
inconvenience. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
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